
COLLEGE OF ST. SCHOLASTICA 

DULUTH 11, MINNESOTA 

September 2, 1962 

Dear Mr. Edwards, 

Thank you heartily for the photograph by Simpson Kalisher 
which you so thoughtfully sent me_. The picture reflects an un­
usual character study and mood. 

Our visit with the Curator in the Gallery of Photography 
was an unforgettable experience, Mr. Edwards. Sister Noemi and 
I have commented several times on your graciousness and your 
generosity in giving us all the time to examine your very fine 
collection. It talces an artist soul such as yours to animate 
and to inspire others to appreciate the precious works which you 
have assembled for the Art 1nstitute of Chicagol 

We shall always be deeply grateful that we met you. 


